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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 190402001
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  

To clarify, I'd like to know point '2' in relation to my third and fourth question.
Which clarified the below request

Under the Freedom of Information Act please could I request the following information:

- How many people caught in possession of a knife for a second time received an immediate six month prison sentence?

- Please can I get the figures for 2016, 2017 and 2018?

- How many of those repeat knife offenders were given a suspended sentence/community punishment/fine or caution?

- What is the maximum number of times a person was caught with a knife but avoided an immediate jail term? Please can I get details for that? 

I await your response within 20 statutory working days.

Your request has been handled under the FOIA.

I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it in the Excel spreadsheet in the attached annex.

Sentences for those carrying knives are getting tougher – they are more likely to be sent straight to prison – and for longer – than at any time in the last decade.

82% of offenders sentenced under section 28 of the Criminal Justice and Courts Act 2015 in 2018 received some form of custodial sentence compared to 66% of offenders with at least one previous knife and offensive weapons possession offence in 2014.

Sentencing is a matter for independent judges, based on the full facts of each case.

